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Blue Grass Sportsman's League
 

Please like and follow our Facebook page
 https://www.facebook.com/bgsljoin/

We are using the Facebook page more to notify members of the events of the Bluegrass
Sportsman's League. It is more up to date and interactive than an email newsletter.

We will continue to send out periodic email newsletters but the Facebook page will be more
current about club events and activities.

If you do not have a Facebook account, you can still check the calendar on www.bgslinc.com for
the events schedules.

If you have questions or would like to have an event added to the calendar, please contact Joe
Cerzosie, the club Secretary at secretary@bgslinc.com or call the office at

 (859) 858-4060.
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